
 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

We are pleased to announce that on March 1, 2018, Mercury Plastics Inc., acquired the assets of 

Western Concord and has formed Mercury Plastics of Canada Inc.   

 

Mercury Plastics is an industry leader with over 30 years of experience in producing flexible packaging. 

We are one of the largest extruders, printers, and converters of LDPE and LLDPE films in the United 

States. We are headquartered in City of Industry, California and have additional manufacturing facilities 

and sales offices in Salamanca, Mexico, Vancouver, WA, and Salinas, CA. Mercury Plastics has some of 

the most technologically advanced film extrusion equipment and printing presses available in the 

industry and continuously invests in the latest technology to ensure the highest quality products. 

 

This new company will assume the operations of the plants in both Edmonton, AB and Delta, BC and will 

continue to manufacture products serving the industrial, construction, and food packaging industries.  

Mercury Plastics has a track record of success in the flexible plastics and packaging markets and is very 

excited to be able to serve an expanded customer base in the US, Canada, and Mexico.  Mercury Plastics 

has also acquired the assets of Western Concord located in Algona, WA and those assets will be 

relocated to Mercury’s plants in Vancouver, WA and City of Industry, CA. 

 

With our long history in this industry, we have always known Western Concord to be an impressive 

organization with a long legacy of supplying many brand names. Recently, we have had the opportunity 

to see firsthand what makes Western Concord unique.  The Western Concord team has a commitment 

to exceeding customer expectations and we want to assure you that we intend on upholding the 

standard to which you have become accustomed. Equally, we look forward to continuing to grow and 

evolve with the addition of this talented team and the additional capabilities. 

 

While we continue the integration, please don’t hesitate to call with any questions and our Customer 

Service team will endeavor to keep you updated as much as possible.   

  

I want to personally thank you for your patience and your commitment during these last couple of 

months.  I look forward to connecting with you in the future. 

 

Regards, 

 
Benjamin Deutsch 

President 

Mercury Plastics, Inc. 

 

bendeutsch@mercplastics.com 

626.961.0165 x2222 


